16 Duke Road, Whitehorse, YT Y1A 4M2 Phone: (867) 667-5901 Fax: (867) 393-6370 www.vcss.ca

School Supply List – Grades 10 through 12

General – all students will require:

- A backpack to hold all supplies as lockers will not be used this school year due to Covid-19.
- Two 1.5" binders are usually sufficient to contain all course materials during a semester
- Each course should have one package of dividers (with at least 5 tabs in each package)
- 200 sheets loose leaf paper
- Sufficient pencils, pens (blue/black), erasers, correction tape (usually about 2 dozen pens/pencils is sufficient)
- Ruler (metric, at least 30 cm)
- Scientific calculator (not a "graphing" calculator these are supplied when required)
- Pencil case/bag
- Optional: Students will have access to web-based electronic storage, but for large files (e.g. video) a USB memory stick may prove more useful. We suggest one that is at least 4GB with a lanyard or ring so it can be secured into a binder and well labeled with your child's name.

Specialized Supplies – depending on courses being taken:

Mathematics

- 100 sheets graph paper (in notebook or loose)
- Protractor

Physical Education

- Running Shoes (non-marking soles), sport socks, shorts or sweat pants, T-Shirts
- Separate lock for gym lockers

Art

- Sketch Book (minimum 9" x 12"), Duotang notebook, loose leaf
- 10 HB pencils, 3B pencil, white vinyl eraser
- ruler, scissors, glue stick

Band/Music

- 1" Binder with dividers, Maintenance Kit for Instrument
- Students are responsible for renting or purchasing an Instrument
- Other courses may require additional supplies. Students in courses that require additional supplies will receive lists at the start of each course.

Note:

- **Due to Covid-19, lockers will not be used during this school year.** Please ensure that all supplies will fit inside a backpack with room for textbooks and/or workbooks.
- Agendas/planners will be available in the office upon request
- If acquiring these supplies will be difficult due to financial or other factors, please contact the school's administration and we will make arrangements for supplies to be provided.

Students needing assistance organizing their binders for the year are invited to drop by the Skills Room (Room 3) during the first week of school – we can help you get started on the right track!